
 

 
Dear Olivehurst Elementary School Students and Families,  
 
Welcome to the 2023-2024 school year!  
 
I speak for everyone on campus when I say that we are excited to see all of our 
students after summer break.  The staff at Olivehurst Elementary School is 
enthusiastically dedicated to the success of our students. We are especially pleased 
to have started a new PTA (Parent Teacher Association)!  This year we are also 
looking forward to energizing our PBIS (Positive Behavior Interventions and 
Supports) program, and continuing our development of expectations and positive 
acknowledgement for students.  
I encourage all of our families to learn about and join our Olivehurst Eagles PTA.  
Please also consider following our new Olivehurst Elementary School Facebook 
page. 
 
We hope to see you on August 8th at 4:00 p.m. – 5:00 p.m. for Back to School 

Night where you can meet your teacher! 
 
Here are some great ways to stay up to date and informed this year: 
• Parent Square/Aeries  
• Olivehurst Elementary Facebook page and school website (on the district page)  
• Olivehurst Elementary School monthly newsletter  
• The Gold Gazette District newsletter 
 
I look forward to working with you; here’s to a great year!  
Heather Marshall, Principal  
(530) 741-6191 ext. 5804,  hmarshall@mjusd.com 


